
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
Year 1: Dahl 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

9th June 2023 

 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 

R - Grace 
Year 1 – Lilia 

Year 2 – Henry 
Year 3 – Ella 
Year 4 – Evie 
Year 5 –Belle 

Year 6 – Sara M 

Reminders 
 

Mon 12.06.23 
Year 6 travel to 
PGL: Please refer to 

letters / 
correspondence sent 
and arrive at school 
promptly at the usual 
time. 

 
2.00PM: Cricket 
Festival (Y3-Y6 
only) at Woodlands 
Primary: Please 

refer to letters / 
correspondence sent. 

 
Tues 13.06.23 
Year R Forest 
School: Please 

ensure your child 
wears appropriate 
clothing including 
sunscreen / hats for 
hot weather. 

 
Wed 14.06.23 
Forest School for 
selected pupils 
notified by text / 
Class Dojo: Please 

ensure your child 
wears appropriate 
clothing as above. 

 
Year 6 return from 
PGL. 
 
Friday 16.06.23 
Blake Class own 
clothes day. 
 
09.05 Celebration 
Assembly: For 

selected parents 
notified by text. 

 
1 PM: Reception 
Class Father’s Day 
Event: For Year R 

parents / carers. 

 
 

 

Attendance: 

Overall school attendance this week is 
92.39%.  

Congratulations to Year 4 Snicket who 
are the attendance winners this week 

with 100%. As this is above 98%, Blake 
will have an own clothes day next Friday 

16th June. Well done Blake Class! 

Safeguarding: 

If you are concerned about the safety 

or wellbeing of a child please contact 

the NSPCC on their helpline: 0808 

800 5000 

or email help@nspcc.org.uk  

If you believe that a child is in 

immediate danger call 999. Our 

school safeguarding leaders can be 

contacted by emailing 

stillman@templegroveacademy.com 

or telephoning 07835946414 / 

07943276854 

 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team 

Dear Parents / Carers 

In the newsletter two weeks ago, we invited parents / carers to take part in an online safety 

course. Our ICT curriculum provider collated the responses and we are very thankful to the 6 

parents / carers who completed the course representing families in year 3, 4 and 6. The majority 

of responses came from families in year 3 so as a reward, year 3 will have a ‘Movie Afternoon’ 

before the end of term. We cannot stress enough how important it is to have up-to-date 

information about online safety and we urge parents / carers to take part in online safety training 

whenever the opportunity arises.  

Please also note the current guidance regarding the use of WhatsApp, which is provided on the 

poster below - The app is age rated 16+ in the UK and not advised for use below that age. To 

help you stay informed on this and other matters relating to online safety, we will be providing 

regular updates in this newsletter. This week, the topic is ‘Influencers’ – please see the poster 

below. 

Lastly, very hot weather is expected next week so please ensure your child is sent to school with 

a sun hat, sunglasses, sunscreen and a refillable water bottle (not glass). 

Best wishes, The Senior Leadership Team 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information about our 
school, use our QR code to link to the 
website at any time. 

tel:08088005000
tel:08088005000
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
mailto:stillman@templegroveacademy.com


 
 
 
 
 
  

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 1: Dahl 

It’s the highlight of the Forest School Calendar- pond dipping time! Year 1 had a 

great day with everyone being successful finding something in the pond. 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
                    

Year 2: Anthony & Browne 

During Literacy this week, we have introduced our new book… ‘Look Up’ by Nathan 

Bryon. We have had lots of fun ‘brainstorming’ new ideas and have started our 

descriptive writing. A big well done to everyone! 

                                                                                                  

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 3: Walliams 

Year 3 children took careful measurements of their mighty jumps in their 

investigations of measurement. They have learned to measure accurately and 

convert metres to centimetres and vice versa. Year 3 also investigated the properties 

of light which helped them to understand how colour is created, and why different 

materials appear to have different colours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 4: Snicket 

Year 4 would like to share some of the ‘Recycle Art’ they created as part of the latest 

topic. Here are representations of a ‘Fox’ and a ‘Parrot’. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Blake 

Year 5 have begun an exciting new poetry unit this term. This week, they explored 

and discussed two poems and began to draft their own poem based on an example.  

They also performed a piece of poetry. Whilst performing the poem, the children 

ensured that they connected with the words on the page and used expression and 

intonation. They even included some actions! 

   



 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Shakespeare 

This week, Year 6 have been mainly getting very excited about their residential trip 

next week! They have written some fantastic letters based on a new story, The 

Promise by Nicola Davies, requesting more green space in cities. We also enjoyed a 

road safety workshop. Year 6 impressed all with their sound knowledge of safe 

crossing. And, to add to general levels of excitement - they have had the first round 

of auditions for the end of year production! 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Over and Above Club this week: 
 

Jeffers: James 
Dahl: Arya 

Browne: Chrisab 
Walliams: Cheryl 

Snicket: Keira 
Shakespeare: Alia 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kindness certificate winners this week: 
 

Jeffers: Aliza 
Dahl: Samvedh 
Browne: Kodey 

Walliams: Karina 
Snicket: Roxy 
Blake: Samuel 

Shakespeare: Charlie U 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

This week, here are children who demonstrated our School Value 
of… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reception Jeffers: Rendon for being a considerate and helpful 
member of the class. 

 
Year 1 Dahl: Haylen for consistently showing good manners and 

being respectful. 
 

Year 2 Browne: Alex for continuing to showcase good behaviour to 
peers and teachers. 

 
Year 3 Walliams: Darcy helps her classmates stay neat and 

organised. 
 

Year 4 Snicket: Sasha is polite and respectful to all staff. 
 

Year 5 Blake: Danielle for always being polite and considerate to 
others. 

 
Year 6 Shakespeare: Paige for always speaking politely to adults 

and peers. 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Smoothie Bike Day! 

You will have received an email to let you know about an exciting end-of-term event 

we have arranged for all pupils. Everyone will have the chance to pedal a ‘smoothie 

bike’ and sample some delicious (and healthy!) smoothies. Please refer to the recent 

email sent to you about this as it contains some important information about allergies 

and notifying us if your child cannot take part for any reason.  

You can find out more by visiting: http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/  

We are able to provide this due to the kind generosity of 

Sarah’s Little Stars who are an Ofsted Outstanding 

Nursery, based on the grounds of Temple Grove (Greggs 

Wood Road side). Sarah’s Little Stars have provided a 

donation towards the event as a kind gesture of thanks to 

everyone in the Temple Grove Academy community for 

supporting and helping their business grow over the last 

year. If you would like to know more about Sarah’s Little Stars, please visit: 

https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/  

http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/
https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Sun Safety – advice for families & schools 
 

Please go to https://soltansunready.com/for-families for advice and guidance about 

sun safety. Pupils should attend school with a sun hat, sunglasses, sunscreen and a 

refillable water bottle. 

https://soltansunready.com/for-families


 
 
 
 
 

 


